
Over the past month, students have been 

working with award winning author and 

storyteller Steven Camden aka Polarbear to 

create a story world we’ve called Fridge City.  

A place where anything can happen.  

Where a girl called Dana needs to rescue her 

little brother.  

Where creatures and monsters and food will 

get in her way and where secrets from the past 

will be revealed. 

To celebrate our work and ideas we are holding 

a super relaxed after school celebration sharing 

event at Wednesbury library on Friday 21st 

June at 3pm and would love it if you came 

along. Everyone welcome. 

The students will share their ideas, answer 

questions, hang out and we’ll bring snacks. 

Hope to see you there!



FRIDGE 
CITY 

After school  
Celebration sharing event 

Friday 21st June 

3PM - 4:30PM 

Wednesbury Library 

Friends & family welcome 


